
 

 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

DISTRICT LODGE 140 
 

GENERAL CHAIRPERSON APPOINTMENT – 
WESTERN REGION 

 

 
 

Dear Brothers & Sisters: 
 
 
Please be advised that Brother Robert Croteau has resigned from the position of 
Air Canada Designate General Chairperson – Western Region due to personal 
reasons. 
 
Brother Richard Vezina has been appointed to fill this vacant General Chairperson 
position on an interim basis until an election can be held to backfill this vacancy for 
the remainder of the unexpired term per the Transportation District 140 Bylaws. 
 
This appointment will be effective June 20, 2016.  
 
In Solidarity, 

 
Fred Hospes, President & Directing General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140, IAMAW 
 
FH\mb 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

BULLETIN NO. 041 - ISSUED JUNE 15, 2016 
PLEASE COPY, POST AND CIRCULATE 

 


